
 

From the Principal  

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Week beginning Monday 29 March, 2021 all students K-6 will continue to be enter the south site 
school grounds to line up before going into classes. COVID conditions have changed for parent 
entry into schools please read link below. 

Parents and carers can attend school sporting events. School sporting events should align with 
requirements for community sporting competitions and training activities in NSW. We understand 
PSSA basketball is on our school site which we are happy for parents to attend as long as they 
sign in at the office and complete QR sign in and maintain social distancing at the court while 
spectating. 

Our Hat Parade will be going ahead on Thursday 1 April at 2pm weather permitting. Only one K-2 
parent for each student is invited down to our school FLATS and students will parade their hats 
and showcase some dancing together. 

Harmony Day was celebrated on Monday 22 March 2021.It was wonderful to see the 
enthusiasm of the students when participating in their activities to celebrate Harmony Day. We 
hope parents enjoy the video of this day through your child’s Class Dojos. There is also an art 
display showcasing our students’ talents in the school hall. We have very talented staff here at 
Oatley PS who ensure your child has the opportunity to celebrate and acknowledge significant 
events which are celebrated at local, national and global levels.  

Our Parent /Teacher interviews have begun and will continue throughout next week. It has been 
very rewarding that the teachers can meet with parents of the students they teach. 

In our final week of this term our teachers collaboratively plan together to ensure there is 
consistency of curriculum delivery. This allows teachers to have a working day together. 

Reminders for Parents 

Cross Country note has gone home for students turning 8 years old this year in Year 2 and all 
Years 3 – 6 students. Please go onto school stream to complete the permission for this event 
early next term.  

Term 1 ends on Thursday 1 APRIL 2021 and resumes for students on Tuesday 20 APRIL 
2021. Have a wonderful Easter break. 

COVID Advice for families 

Regards 

Debbie Hunter 

Principal 

 

 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=haec0ed%2C2759e6e%2C275af8e&s=wk10mQgWnkRcQirurpDhSs1u7yWAIhKr3s_np1VAyoU
https://education.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/advice-for-families

